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The Boeing Company [NYSE: BA] today announced that the Singapore Ministry of Defence has exercised an
option to purchase eight F-155Gs and has ordered four additional aircraft. The option is part of the original
contract for 12 F-15SG aircraft announced by Singapore in 2005.

"We are proud that Singapore has chosen to acquire additional F-15SGs. The Strike Eagle is a combat-tested
fighter with the most technologically advanced systems, and we are confident the F-15SG will meet the defense
needs of Singapore," said Chris Chadwick, vice president and general manager, Global Strike Systems.

The Boeing F-15SG is a derivative of the U.S. Air Force F 15E Strike Eagle, the world's most capable long-range,
multi-role fighter. It can simultaneously perform air-to-ground and air-to-air missions during day or night, in
virtually any weather. It carries significant payload, reaches speeds in excess of Mach 2 and incorporates some
of the most advanced military technologies. Integration and flight testing of the F-155G will be performed at
Boeing facilities in St. Louis and Palmdale, Calif., beginning in November.

Boeing has produced more than 1,500 F-15s. In addition to the United States, Korea, Japan, Saudi Arabia and
Israel operate F-15 fleets.

A unit of The Boeing Company, Boeing Integrated Defense Systems is one of the world's largest space and
defense businesses specializing in innovative and capabilities-driven customer solutions. Headquartered in St.
Louis, Boeing Integrated Defense Systems is a $32.4 billion business with 72,000 employees worldwide.
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